
 
 

 

 
February 12

th
, 2010 

 
Dave Danner 
Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and  
  Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
RE: Rabanco Ltd./Eastside Disposal Tariff filing 
 
Dear Mr. Danner, 
 
Enclosed please find proposed Tariff No.11 of Rabanco Ltd, Certificate G-12, (dba Allied Waste 
Services of Bellevue, Eastside Disposal, Container Hauling, Rabanco Companies, Issaquah 
Division, Rabanco Connections), the purpose of which is a general rate increase request.  The 
increase is necessary to offset increases in labor, healthcare, pension and other general 
operating expenses. If approved by the Commission, the overall revenue requirement increase 
reflected in this filing would approximate 5.5% or $510,898. The proposed rates reflect an 11.8% 
increase in Garbage rates and a decrease in Yardwaste, Recycling and Multi-family recycling 
rates of -1.6%, -2.6% and -26.9% respectively. 
 
As required by Commission rules, a copy of this transmittal latter will be mailed to the King 
County Chair impacted by this filing. We will be mailing customer notices to all affected customers 
on or before March 1st, 2010. We will file a copy of the customer notices with your office prior to 
or at the same time as the mailing. 
 
Finally, please note that some of the enclosed schedules contain privileged and confidential 
information that are being submitted under RCW 480-09-335. If you have any questions please 
call me at (425) 646-2426. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Alex Brenner 
Sr. Market Analyst 
abrenner@republicservices.com 
p. 425-646-2426 
f.  425-646-2440 

 


